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          Monday 4th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, I have been in post at Sacred Heart since January as interim headteacher following 
the retirement of Mrs Kelly.  
 
Before the summer break, following a discussion with the governors and the multi-academy trust, it was 
mutually agreed to make the appointment permanent.  
 
I am delighted to share this news with you. After working with the Sacred Heart community over the last 
8 months, I am pleased to be able to continue this work and look forward to working alongside our 
families and the wider community in the future.  
 
We have lots of exciting plans for the year ahead including increased opportunities for parents to come 
into school, so I look forward to interacting with more of you at these events. I know that a successful 
and happy school depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, you make an important 
contribution to your children’s achievements, and I’m excited to build on the relationship between you 
and the school. 
 
Our whole staff team look forward to welcoming you and your family back to school tomorrow (Tuesday 
5th September). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms. L Tuplin  
Headteacher 
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